
We are delighted to announce we will be running 
the Eastpack Highjump again this year. 
 

• Friday afternoon approx 3-4pm 

• $1000 prize money up for grabs thanks to Eastpack! 

• Please enter at secretary’s office before 12pm Friday  - no entry fee 

• (Committee reserves the right to limit competitors to 10 - ponies must be 
capable of jumping over a 1.30m)  

• Look forward to seeing you there  



 


